
Parents, 

Beginning in September your child will be able to take their library book home.  To gain that 

privilege, we have discussed rules for taking care of books.   

The rules are: 

Always handle books with clean hands.  

Never mark or write in library books. 

Be careful turning the pages so they won’t tear or wrinkle.  

Keep you library book away from food and drink.  

Keep your library book clean and dry.  

Carry your library book in a plastic bag or your book bag.  

Keep your library book in a special place at home.  

Return your library book on your library day so others can enjoy the book.  

By signing and returning this form you are taking responsibility for that book.  If it is lost you 

will be responsible for paying to replace the book.  If it is damaged you will be responsible for 

paying to repair and/or replace the book. If the book is not returned on the due date, your child 

will not be able to check out a new book until it is returned.  If your child loses or damages 

their book, they will no longer be able to bring the books home.  

Please sign and return if you want your child to be able to bring their book home as soon 

as possible.   

_  _  __  ___  ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ __ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ _ _ _    

 I    I take responsibility for the library book that my child will bring home.  I will make sure it 

is returned without damage and on the day that it is due.  I understand that I am 

responsible for paying for a lost or damaged book that my child checked out from 

Pearl Lower Elementary Library.   

       I do not want my child to bring home library books.   

Teacher’s name: _______________________________________________________ 

Child’s name: __________________________________________________________ 

Parent’s signature: ______________________________________________________ 


